Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 5:07 PM

To: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Cc: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Subject: Proposed Permanent Regulations for POU POE Treatment

Attachments: 15day_notice_pou_poe_with_regs.pdf

Bcc: Miguelino, Eric@Waterboards; ‘jclary@cleanwater.org’; ‘greynolds@h2osolutions.com’;

'michaelgarabedian@earthlink.net’

This email is being sent to you because you have shown interest in the proposed Point-of-Use (POU) and Point-of-Entry (POE)
Treatment — Permanent Regulations.

In response to comments received, State Water Board staff are proposing revisions to the text of the permanent
regulations. The Notice of Public Availability of Changes to Proposed Regulations and the revised text of the proposed
regulations can be found at:

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/public notices/comments/

Additional information on the proposed regulations can be found at:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking water/certlic/drinkingwater/regulations/




